approved minutes of the
Troop 93 Committee meeting Agenda, 23 October 2005
Southgate United Methodist church (blame these on Greg as Sec. Mike was out of town)

In attendance : Mary Kay Quinlan Mooring, Ray Muir, Mike Witmer, Greg Nelson, Dan Bryant, Mark Mayer, Nick Mohr,
Gaylene Stowe, Jeff Geisert, Steve Christianson, Dave Miller, Neal Clayburn, Kevin Hammond.

Minutes from the September meeting were approved with corrections :

Scoutmaster Report - Rich or Gaylene

The camporee at Cornhusker with nine boys went well. At about 2 AM we were all awakened by canon fire but no one was
injured. <g> Four adults attended. Dave pulled the trailer this weekend to Camp Cornhusker. No work was completed on
the Fox campsite as it wasn't necessary. The ranges weren't open in the afternoon; games were played instead. Heaps of
fun was had by all, including cooking and exploring the area. Saltdog patches were issued to attendees.

Map to Crete Youth Cabin

SPL report - Nathaniel no report To thy 77

Roundtable report - Dave or Bryan no report

- s |
Treasurer's Report - Steve C. — - e
We have $1,909.71 in savings account, $2,828.47 in checking account, Boswel A H Done
$1.3980.76 at the OEC in our Scouting accounts, summer camp fees o
($100 of $131) need to be made. A motion to repay certain Scouts from
their camping funds was passed without dissent. Popcorn sales came in at N
approximately $4,000. At $ .25 per box, an additional $74 was earned; T
$ 2,526.65 profit was realized while $1,474.35 was put into Scouts'
accounts, depending on how much each Scout sold. The $74 was divided
also, depending on percent of who sold what. Nathan Hunt sold over
$500 in popcorn - way to go ! This will help pay for several items.
This is a 38 percent increase (about $1,100) in sales over last year. L
21 Scouts sold popcorn. The 'show and sell approach' seemed to work EZ‘?E
well. Greenery sales are due this week.
Outdoor committee report - Kevin Map to Crete Cabin

We are planning some exciting outdoor activities for next year. We've made a deposit to Ben Delatour Scout Ranch (BDSR)
for summer camp 2006, held from 09 - 15 July 2006. What about Elkhorn high adventure? That's a separate registration
through Longs Peak Council. To join Venture Crew, a young person must be at least in 7th grade. There are 29 Scouts we
know of who are or will be eligible for next year. The person must also be a First Class Scout - young women can join
Ventures if they meet the requirements. Menards has blue tarps on sale now.

Service Committee report - Steve W.

We are down six Scouts, some discussion was made on how to
compensate for this.

Old Business

[ | Recruitment of new committee chair - Greg and Gaylene reported
discussion with one applicant who later withdrew his application
as his boys are in another troop. The search continues.

| | We discussed signal flags, merit badge classes and the camporee.
We discussed membership; 37 Scouts are paid up, two unknown
status, six Scouts who quit for various reasons, with a total of 39
- 41 right now. In April we had 50 Scouts signed up.

| | Get your pancake mix from Dave Miller ! Crete cabin
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